
From: Lonnie England [mailto:lonnie@kwcctv.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2012 3:18 PM 
To: Melvin Collins 
Subject: Regarding Orondo TV Site (Howes Landing) 
Importance: High 

Dear Mr. Collins 
  
Please dismiss the following applications : 20120314ADY, 20120314ADZ AND 20120314AEA   
due to wrong cord's.  Three NEW applications have been filed today with the proper location of 
the existing site. 
  
Thank you for your time...it is much appreciated. 
  
  
Respectfully 
Lonnie England C.E. 
  
Wenatchee Valley Community TV 
Apple Valley TV Association Inc. NON-Profit 
205 First Street - Wenatchee, WA 98801 
Office-509-293-4403 
Fax- 509-423-7491 
  
The information contained in this e-mail message may be confidential and 
protected from disclosure.  If you are not the intended recipient, any 
dissemination, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. If you 
think that you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify 
the sender immediately by replying to this message and then delete it 
from your system. 
 


